
Selection Criteria - Climate Organiser
1. Passion: You have a passion for community organising, building new leaders and

climate action. Your passion will be something that has driven you to take action on
climate change in your own time, and to help your community, friends and family to do
the same.

2. Community Organising: You are able to inspire, manage, support, train, empower and
involve CAFNEC supporters, members and volunteers in the ‘Our Climate, Our Way of
Life’ campaign. You can implement systems for volunteer leadership development,
management and engagement. You have either training, practical experience, or an
understanding of community organising.

3. Strategic thinker: You can demonstrate strategic thinking and feel comfortable
contributing to campaign design and strategy. You are creative, ambitious and able to
understand how social and political power operates, and how it can be challenged and
influenced.

4. Strong communication skills: You have excellent written and oral communication
skills, and a willingness to get ‘out and about’ and engage with people. You have the
ability to build meaningful relationships with people from a wide variety of backgrounds
through utilising relational organising and coaching methodologies.

5. Initiative: We need a highly motivated person who demonstrates initiative and works
with limited supervision. You will be capable of self-reflection and keen to engage in
professional development and learn new skills. You have the ability to understand the
campaign objectives and see opportunities to advance them as the campaign grows
over time.

6. Digital communication and data management: High level of general digital literacy, a
fast learner who can quickly learn to operate a variety of online organising tools including
social media, slack, mailchimp. Ability to manage wordpress or experience with Raisley
is highly desirable.

7. Experience: Experience is favoured over qualifications. While not necessary,
experience in organising people to create change will be an asset to applicants. You will
have led people around you to work together to create change, or to create a positive
outcome in your community.

8. Teamwork: Cooperates and works well with others. Excellent people and relationship
building skills. Able to create, work in and coordinate alliances and collaborations.
Accommodates and works well with the different working styles of others, treating all
people with dignity consistent with CAFNEC’s values.

9. Qualifications and work requirements: Work hours regularly include weekends and
after hours’ work. Ideally candidates should have a driver's licence and car as the
position will require the transport of equipment and resources to field campaign sites.


